
Fines and penalties for not 
following New York

insurance regulations can 
break your heart.

Before Valentine’s Day, make sure your agency has submitted the 
Certification of Compliance required under New York’s Cybersecurity 

Requirements for Financial Services Companies regulation.

Every financial services company licensed in New York must file a 
Certification of Compliance each year by February 15th.

It takes just a few minutes to submit the form online at:

www.dfs.ny.gov/industry_guidance/cybersecurity

Visit www.biginy.org/cyber for more information 
and resources to help you comply.
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